
From: Rosa
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: STOP the removal of the trees in downtown!!
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:44:39 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I am writing this email as a concerned citizen pf Whittier, and of our county in general. Global
warming is real and we need to build UP the canopy of trees by PLANTING MORE TREES,
not REMOVING the few we have!! Less trees means less shade to offset the effects of
pavement taking in heat and causing heat to be trapped during the hot summers. We would
also have less trees to help clean the air in our over polluted cities. Don’t cut them down! It
would be extremely detrimental to everyone’s health and the health of future generations.

Rosa Escobosa
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